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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON PHILIPPINES, 14 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you Madam Vice-President,
The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Philippines. 

We acknowledge the progress made in the advancement of human rights since the last Universal Periodic Review.

We commend the reforms carried out to expand access to justice particularly to persons with disabilities.

We further commend Philippines for the legislations and policy interventions adopted to protect children and women from violence; and for the efforts taken to address malnutrition in children. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend that the Government maintains the efforts already undertaken to further increase enrolment of children in schools especially that of girls.

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Philippines a successful Review session.

I thank you.
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